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Why are the democrats spending so much time trying to disarm law abiding citizens 

and not actually working for the good of all Oregonians. None of the anti gun bills put 

forth in this session do anything to cut down on violent crimes. Taking away my rights 

will not make you safer. It’s time for the democrat super majority to get off this total 

control of the people and try and make Oregon a better place to live. 


